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To whom it may concern, 5/20/2019

It has come to my attention that the Revolving Loan Plan for helping students attend private
dental assisting schools in the State Of Ohio has been the target of our government. If this money is
transferred to other areas of government, | feel that many potential students will be denied the
opportunity to better themselves and the dental community.

There is a population of students that do not have the financial resources to attend without
some supplementation of income. There is a great need in the dental community for smart and
confident dental assistants. Our profession will suffer by missing out of this subset of students who will
not be able to attend schools such as “Assist to Succeed” and “First Impressions” dental assisting schools

here in Columbus, Ohio.

I myself came from a blue collar family that did not have the finances to send me to post high
school higher education. | was the first ever in my family to break out of the low income cycle. If not for
the financial help from the government | would not be Beth A. Love DDS today. | feel very strongly that
it would be a mistake to take this money from these students. They are trying desperately to better
themselves and their families. In my dealings with students trained at theses institutions, they are well
trained and ready to work hard and continue being productive members of our society. Please
reconsider the value of the Revolving Loan Plan Program. Dentistry needs these students to better
serve our society. The profession will be missing out of many potential assistants that will not be able to
afford this education.

Sincevrely,[]‘.‘%qq. A‘O &

Beth A. Love DDS
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